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Christ-centered Education for the Greater Shawano Area

August 3, 2022

Greetings Everyone!

On Saturday, September 24, 2022, WRLHS will be hosting the 13th annual “Wolf River Family Fun

and Auction,” a large fundraiser in support of the school. WRLHS cannot fulfill its mission without

support from the community and individuals as well. We also hope that you will be able to come,

maybe tour the building, take a look around, and maybe stay awhile to enjoy the silent auction or

the live auction.  The times of the events are listed below.

At WRLHS, we believe Christ-centered education matters, and that Christian character, leadership,
and a Christian worldview can impact the future of our local communities and our world. As we
focus on maintaining quality curriculum and developing positive interpersonal relationships,
WRLHS provides an education that matters — education that lasts for a lifetime and beyond.

Thank you again for supporting Wolf River Lutheran High School. With people like you helping to
support our school, anything is possible!  God’s Blessing to you.

Event Location: Wolf River Lutheran High School

W7467 River Bend Road

Shawano, WI  54166

Start Time: 10:30 a.m. – Doors open to view items

10:30 a.m. – Silent Auction

12:00 p.m. – Live Auction starts

Concessions: 11:00 a.m. – serving begins

Menu:  Burgers, Brats, Beverages

NOTE: Anonymous donations of any dollar amount will be gratefully accepted. Donations are tax deductible. If you

have any questions, please feel free to contact Peggy Hammond at 715-250-4387 or email her at:

hammondpeggy@yahoo.com or Joan Genke at 715-851-2741 or genkejoan@gmail.com.

With sincere gratitude for your participation or gift!
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